## **Uplands Junior School**

Finchfield Road West, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 8BA

Phone: 01902 558870

Email: uplandsjuniorschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.uplandsjuniorschool.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Webster-Smith



October 2020



Dear Parents,

Each year in November we normally support the Royal British Legion and sell poppies and merchandise in school but unfortunately this year will not be able to take place.

In order for us to support the Royal British Legion this year Friday 6<sup>th</sup> November will be a non-uniform day. Wearing something red would be nice but not essential.

Mrs Webster-Smith and Mrs Walker will be on the school gates with the poppy appeal collection tins if any children / parent / carer would like to give a small donation to the appeal.

In addition Mrs Ward (Art Co-ordinator) has asked if any children would like to paint a poppy pebble at home during half term. These can then be brought into school and we will make a display.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs S Webster-Smith Headteacher













Commitment Award
for PE & School Sport
EXCELLENT
supported by:
Active
Black Country

